
From: Anthony Richardson 

Sent: 25 June 2018 16:47  

To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi  

Subject: RE: 37 Princess Road (2018/1631/P)  

  

Dear Seyi,  

I attach zoom able copies of the drawings.  We have re-surveyed the front railings .  

The front step before the door is a 1960’s concrete replacement which we would like to replace 

with  

York Stone.  

Regards   

Anthony Richardson   


